
Student Notices 
Tuesday, February 6, 2024 

 

Announcement 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Grades 10, 11 and 12 students!  Were you busy wrapping up your first semester course work and missed the 
deadline for the RCMP Youth Academy?  Well, GREAT NEWS!  The deadline to apply to the Youth Academy has 
been extended to Thursday, February 29th!  The application is available through your counsellor or CIA and is also 
posted on the SD38 Career Programs website.  Don't miss this opportunity! 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attention Ski and Snowboard Club members heading to Cypress on Wednesday February 7: 
This is a reminder to let your teachers know that you will be leaving class at 2:25. Please change into your ski 
clothes before loading the bus at 2:35, as there will not be time to do so when we get there. Make sure you have 
food and a warm change of clothes with you. Do not take valuables, as our bags will be left in a public area at 
Cypress lodge and will not be supervised. Parent pick up is promptly at 10:00 PM and we may not have access to the 
school when we get back, so take what you need with you. If there are any changes to the plan, you will be informed 
the day before. See you soon! 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
A reminder there will be Concert Lunch Band this Wednesday at lunch in the music room, for all  
interested Semester 1 students.   
Also, a reminder to Senior Band Semester 1 students to please return their vests. 😀 

 


